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the BIE's previously provide schools, Indian school boards, parents, student organizations 
and other interested parties. Please check the website listed above for specifics on the venues 
and other updates. 

If you would like to provide written input, please email your input to consultation@bia.gov by 
the comment deadline listed on the above website. Please contact Ms. Elizabeth Appel at 
(202) 273-4680 or elizabeth.appel@bia.gov if you have any questions regarding the updates 
to these regulations. 

Sincerely, 

' 
Tara Sweeney 
Assistant Secretary - Indian Affairs 
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